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I oppose house bill 3075. I am a highschool student,  currently in sophomore year. 

This house bill would not be beneficial for me, or other students or people in the 

Oregon state. The entire thing, including measurement 114 is unconstitutional, and 

that is a fact. Even if you were to implement it, what would stop people or criminals 

ftom obtaining guns illegally without any form of permit? I am not afraid of a school 

shooter. If anything, I am more afraid of losing the ability to defend myself with a gun 

once I am legally able to purchase or own a firearm. I am also lucky enough to have 

access to school resources officers, and other safety precautions. I suggest focusing 

more on mental health, and ensuring illegal guns and such are not sold on the 

internet, so that people with criminal records aren't able to use it to gain weapons.  


